
Kindergarten enrollment is right around the corner!!   
 

We will be hosting a Parent Information Night for new 

kindergarten students! Please call ASAP to get signed 

up as we have limited space. A letter and email has 

been sent out with more details.  
 

If you did not receive a packet or email please contact                      

Kylie or Audrey in the office at 320.634.4567,  

kmurken@isd2149.org or afrey@isd2149.org 

and we will gladly get you added to our list!!  
 

Minnewaska Elementary School  
409 4th St SE 

Glenwood, MN 56334 

2022-2023 Kindergarten Enrollment 

Tuesday, March 8th 

4:30, 5:30 or 6:30 pm   

Child Must Be 5 Years by Sept. 1, 2022 


